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445 TWELFTH STREET, SW
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HGN Music & Education Foundation
3590 State HWY 146 South
Livingston, TX 77351

Re: KCUN-LP, Livingston, TX
Facility ID No. 191873
HGN Music & Education Foundation
File No. BPL-20190$05AAH

Dear Applicant:

The staff has under consideration the above-captioned modification application for a minor change to a
licensed facility.

An engineering study has revealed that the proposed transmitter site specified in the apptication fails to
meet the minimum spacing requirements of 47 C.F.R. § 73.807 in relation to first-adjacent channel
licenses for KJCS, BLH-20020228AAD, in Nacogdoches, TX and KHJK, BLED-20130415ACC, in La
Porte, TX. The minimum required separation is 80 kilometers and 120 kilometers respectively, whereas
the separation proposed is 79 kilometers and 99 kilometers respectively. The application fails to address
these defects.

Accordingly, in light of the above, application BPL-20190$O5AAH is unacceptable for filing and IS
HEREBY DISMISSED. This action is taken pursuant to 47 C.F.R. § 0.283.

s D. Bradshaw
Senior Deputy Chief
Audio Division
Media Bureau


